
January 10, 2025  

TO: Senate Agriculture and Veteran Affairs  

RE: SB 2137 

 IN SUPPORT 

 

I am in support of SB 2137.  Supplemental feed has been an important part of maintaining 
healthy deer herds through harsh winters. In the case of hunting over feed I am also in favor. 
If the spread of CWD is not caused by feeding deer, the presence of a hunter over that feed 
will not cause the spread of CWD either. 

 

Macauley Haag 


